
~the Elk FOREST CIVIC 

ASSOCIATION~ 

Clothing Drive  

to help the flood victims in 

North Carolina 

The EFCA in conjunction with Elkton Veterans is 

collecting new and gently used WINTER clothing 

and assorted daily living items to be sent to the 

residents of the N.C. floods prior to Thanksgiving. 

 

There is a list of needed items posted on the EFCA 

website at www.elkforest.com 

 

We have established a drop-off point at the 

Silverman’s home at 44 S. Forest Road. There are 

collection bins in front of the garage. 

 

Questions? Contact Joanne Silverman at 

jojos1112@aol.com 

 

Many, Many Thanks! 


